Readings for next Sunday...

This week at St. Paul's ...

- **★** Mon Feb 4 ... 1:00 pm Coffee & Chat at Tin Cup
- + Tues Feb 5 ... 10:00 am Wardens' Meeting
- **★** Wed Feb 6 ... 7:00 pm "Be Anxious for Nothing" Series
- **+** Thurs Feb 7 ... 10:00 am Communion followed by Bible Study
- + Thurs Feb 7 ... noon Lunch and Learn
- **◆ Sat Feb 9** ... 10:00 am 4:00 pm Hymn Writing Workshop
- **◆ Sun Feb 10** ... 8:30 & 10:30 Communion Services

Upcoming at St. Paul's ...

- **★** Wed Feb 13 ... 7:00 pm "Be Anxious for Nothing" Series
- **+** Thurs Feb 14 ... 10:00 am Communion followed by Bible Study
- **+ Sat Feb 16** ... 2 to 4 pm *Gay / Straight Alliance*
- **◆ Sun Feb 17** ... 8:30 & 10:30 Communion Services
- **◆ Sun Feb 17** ... 12:00 pm Outreach Meeting
- **◆ Sun Feb 24** ... Annual Financial Vestry Meeting following the 10:30 service

Other Announcements...

+ Lunch and Learn ...

Thursday, February 7 12:00- noon to 2:00 p.m. "2018 Tax Info for Seniors". Speaker, Janet McGhee, Chartered Professional Accountant.

+ Bake and Book Sale ...

T.A.B. and A.C.W. are having a Bake and Book Sale after the 10:30 service on **Sunday, February 10th.** See you there!

+ GriefShare ...

GriefShare - for those who are grieving the loss of a loved one. This 13 week support group welcomes anyone looking for a safe place and support on their journey through grief, We meet at **Uxbridge**

Baptist Church, 231 Brock Street West on Wednesday mornings, 9:30 - 11:30 a.m. beginning February 20th. Cost \$30.00. To pre-register, or for more information, please contact Judy at 905-852-5921 or j.atkins@saintpauls.ca

+ Annual Financial Vestry Meeting ...

Sunday, February 24, 2019 immediately after the 10:30 service. The Vestry Booklet will be prepared for distribution on February 17th. All financial statements from groups must be received by the Church Office no later than **Sunday, February 3, 2019.**

+ GSA Gaymes Night ...

The first GSA Gaymes Night, January 25, was a great success with more than 30 people attending. Gaymes Nights will be held the last Friday of every month, 7-9 p.m., and donations toward group projects will be gratefully appreciated. Everyone is welcome, please bring your favourite game and invite your friends. Tax-deductible donations may be made at any time. Please mark your cheque or envelope "Outreach, GSA".

+ Hymn Writing Workshop ...

Saturday, February 9, 2019, 10:00 am - 4:00 pm. This workshop will be led by Dr. Lydia Pedersen (BA, Mus.Bac., M.Ed., D. Min.) a published hymn writer and workshop leader in the field of hymn writing.

Registration fee \$20.00, lunch included. Reserve your seat. Email St. Paul's, stpaulsuxbridge@yahoo.ca or Stu Beaudoin, stuart.beaudoin@sympatico.ca

+ Pastoral Care ...

If you or your loved one are in the hospital, please let the office know so we can visit you and offer prayers with you.

If you or anyone you know would like to receive communion at home because of being unable to attend services, please let the office or Mark know and a home visit will be arranged.

If you would like to be added to the Sunday prayer list or to be prayed for through our prayer chain, please let either the office or Mark know. As well, if you know of anyone beyond our parish family in need of prayer, we are happy to pray for them as well.